
 
 

After some consideration the ACT decided not to provide a submission on possible options for 
improving contemporaneity, as set out in your email of 20 January 2015. We consider that our 
submission on the Impact of Volatile Revenue Bases on HFE (January 2015) adequately sets out our 
position on the contemporaneity issues. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


